
  
Meeting 2011 November 28 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 
 

FINANCE AND CIVIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: POLICE SERVICES FEES BYLAW 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1.      THAT  Council bring down the Burnaby Police Services Fees Bylaw. 

2.      THAT  Council approve the Burnaby Police Services fees, as proposed in 
Attachment #1 of this report. 

 
REPORT 

 
The Finance and Civic Development Committee, at its meeting held on 2011 October 27, 
received and adopted the attached report requesting the Burnaby Police Services Fees Bylaw be 
brought down, and seeking approval for the fees, as outlined in Attachment #1 of this report.   
 
The bylaw will clarify the revenue collection policy. The rates proposed are moderate, consistent 
with other Lower Mainland police agencies, and provide an appropriate level of cost recovery. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor D. Johnston 
Chair 
 
Councillor N. Volkow 
Vice Chair 
 
Councillor C. Jordan 
Member 

 
 
Copied to: City Manager 

Deputy City Manager (RE) 
OIC, RCMP 
Director Finance 
City Solicitor 

 


















	Police Services Fees Bylaw (Nov. 28).pdf
	Police Services Fees Bylaw Report with Attachments

